
710 ON YOUR DIAL - 1000 WATTS

April 17, 1947

Mr. Kermit Geary
PFD 2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to confirm your report con-
cerning reception of our equipment
tests on 710 kc on the morning of
April 14, 1947.

Thank you for the very kind interest
you have shown in our station. We
hope you will be among our listeners
when we go on the air with regular
program tests April 22.

Very truly yours,

sS Ka-bCJs..A.)

L. C. Davis, Chief Ender
Station WTOB
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